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MEMORANDUMNM

: Members of the CERN Track Chamber Committee

From @ Chairman of TCC

1)

2)

3)

As announced at the last meeting of the TCC, a seminar talk will
be given by K. Gottstein of the Max-Planck-Institute at Munich
with the title

Proposal to measure the Magnetic Moment of the Sigma

using a High Field Hydrogen Bubble Chamber
Time: Tuesday, June 3 at 4.30 p.m. in the CERN Auditorium.

A1l members of the TCC are invited to this talk.

After the next meeting of the TCC on June 4, it will probably not

be necessary to hold another meeting before September.

New proposals and renewals of proposals for 1970

At the series of meetings beginning in September, we shall need
to discuss the programme of experiments to be performed in the
first half of 1970. Therefore, I would like to ask all groups

to send in new proposals and to renew all existing ones; this

should be done by September 15, 1969.

J. Mulvey



